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July 30, 2021 
  
TO:   Interested Persons  
FROM:  Sonia Bumpus, EFSEC Manager  
SUBJECT:  Mitigated Determination of Nonsignificance – Goose Prairie Solar project  
 
Under the State Environmental Policy Act, or SEPA, the Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council 
(EFSEC) is required to ensure that environmental values are considered for projects under its 
jurisdiction. As the EFSEC SEPA Responsible Official, I have reviewed environmental information 
submitted by the proponents and others regarding the proposed Goose Prairie Solar project.  
 
 
Enclosed you will find a Revised Mitigated Determination of Nonsignificance that includes 
mitigation so that the proposal would not have an adverse impact on the environment. The 
documents are also available on our website here: https://www.efsec.wa.gov/energy-facilities/goose-
prairie-solar/goose-prairie-mdns. 
 
The public and agencies were invited to comment June 24, 2021 thru July 8, 2021. EFSEC 
appreciates your input and participation in the SEPA public comment process.  
 
 
For more information please contact Amí Kidder, EFSEC Siting and Compliance Manager (360) 
664-1305 or by email at ami.kidder@utc.wa.gov. 
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